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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0359 at Hayden's Lane, 

Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin

 
 

From: Debbie O’Dempsey <DODempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 9 May 2022 12:59 
To: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0359 at Hayden's Lane, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. 
Dublin 
 
Hi Michelle, 
 
No additional report is required on this one from Part V as our report was noted in the CE Order request for AI for a 
Part V condition to be attached. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Debbie O’Dempsey 
Part V 
Subject to Contract/Contract Denied 

 
Email: dodempsey@sdublincoco.ie  
01-4149000 Ext. 2997 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 25 April 2022 09:51 
To: Debbie O’Dempsey <DODempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0359 at Hayden's Lane, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin 
 
 

Please see attached.    

Kind Regards  
Michelle  


